
 
 
 
 

 

25 November 2024 

 

Dear Families, 

 

Year 11 Parents’ Evening – Thursday 5 December 2024 
 
We would like to invite you to attend Year 11 Parents’ Evening on Thursday 5 December from 4.00-
6.30pm. It is essential that all families attend this parents’ evening as this will provide you with the 
opportunity to discuss your child’s progress and attainment achieved in the Year 11 cycle 1 mocks as well 
as their current attendance and behaviour in their final year of school. Your child will receive their cycle 1 
GCSE mock results when they arrive to school on this day. 
 
Your child will be asked to book an appointment times with all their subject teachers. Every appointment 
will be approximately 5 minutes.  
 
When you arrive, please enter via the main reception and sign in. We hope that you can attend and look 
forward to seeing you there. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mrs Miller 
Senior Vice Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 


